
Judicial Proceedings Committee
Senate Bill 977

Favorable

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Judicial Proceedings Committee; 

Please give Senate Bill 977, the Maryland Data Privacy Act, a Favorable report. 

It is incredibly important for states to defend the rights of the people from a tyrannical 
government.  The Trump/ Musk administration has proven that it doesn't respect the rights to freedom 
or privacy. The admittedly racist administration has likewise specifically targeted Brown people, even 
attempting to deport Indigenous people.  They have decided to deny the right to counsel to those who 
they accuse of being in the United States unlawfully.  And they have completely rejected the 14th 
amendment to the Constitution.  The Trump/ Musk administration cannot be trusted to follow the rule 
of law in any manner.  

Please help protect Maryland residents by giving Senate Bill 977 a favorable report.  Thank you
for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD


